John Russell

From: Bielich, Alexis <Alexis.Bielich@camden.gov.uk>
Sent: 12 July 2017 11:14
To: John Russell

Subject: Modelling Meeting at Palestra Postponed

Good morning John,

Apologies for the late notice but the modelling meeting on Tavistock due to be held tomorrow is now cancelled due
to a mistake having been spotted and the models having to be re-run.

Looking at everyone’s diaries, we propose Monday 24+ July @ 2pm.
Would that work?

Thank you for letting me know.

Kind regards,

Alexis Bielich
Senior Design Engineer

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer.
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